
 
 
 
 
Tuesday, 4 November 2008 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Please be advised that I am opposed to a rail fare increase effective January 
2009. 
 
I am just new to the job at St Leonards and I just can’t afford to be late.  But 
I was late again for work yesterday as the train I caught from Woy Woy 
stopped at Hornsby at 7.20am without offering the passengers any reason.  
We caught the next train in the other platform which runs as if they have all 
the time in the world, not running within schedule.  In short, I was late for 
work again. 
 
If this keeps going, I may lose my job soon.  Rail Corp doesn’t care, they are 
just after the money from the commuters but their service is so poor, I can’t 
believe that they want to increase rail fare.  I think it is abhorrent. 
 
I am very, very new on the job and would not be earning the “average salary 
of $98,000”.  I belong to the below average salary earner. 
 
 
 
 
 


